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Newsletter July 2021

Dear colleagues,

We very much hope this Newsletter finds you in a good period of this
challenging year, that you now have the chance to meet family and friends in
addition to - and just as important - some time and energy to do what you
wish whatever that would be. As part of filling up your reservoir we once more
put your attention to the celebration and invitation from the Israeli Guild. Click
here to read the update on the 50th anniversary of Feldenkrais Trainings.

Change of seats in ETAB - Franck Armand is leaving his position

Franck Armand has been working at ETAB during a time of crisis of the TAB:
the workload to take care of all the accreditations with at times too

little members has been heavy. By the way, did you know that ETAB is actually
accrediting the biggest number of trainings in the Feldenkrais world?

Now that Franck is quitting, he leaves behind a well-functioning TAB and finds
the time ripe to step aside. We really wish him all the best and enough time to
take care of his own interests within the Method. Franck has always been
looking for new ways to bring the Method forward and we are sure that our
ways will cross at other occasions in future.

We verv much anboreciated his hard work and ETCG/ETAB has nrofitted from his
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dedication to ETAB during his time working for the organization. We would
especially like to thank him for his clear thinking and vision and the work he put
into promoting the concern around assistent trainers and challenges they face
and the effects on the community in the long run.

Due to the circumstances in the TAB he did not able to be as proactive in his
communication with the different parts of the community as he wished - we are
aware of this and will try to follow up on his thoughts around this.

Interested to know more about Franck? Click here to read the interview that
Beth-Karin Danielsen and Andrea Melita Thiem had with him.

News about the current state of the Assessment Tool can be read here.

Information on rebuilding the website

End of June a letter has been sent out to the Guilds to inform about the goals
and parameters of the new website for ETC/ETAB asking for input. The detailed
work on the new structure and content of the dynamic website will start in
autumn and will be co-ordinated by a project manager after having collected all
feedback which is possible to give until middle of September.

Preview: Our next Newsletter will come in September.

During the fall we intend to give info around different parts of the community - to
put some structure on this worldspanding organization and try to show how
ETC/ETAB relates to Guilds in Europe and Israel. This as part of enhancing
the flow of communication within our community.

All our best wishes for a good and relaxed summer!

Your ETC

Persons in charge of this newsletter: Beth-Karin Danielsen (Norway), Angélique
Pradier (France), Lola Bernal (Spain) and Julia Kirchner (Office Manager).
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